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The PTBE Interfaith Friendship Committee and St Bart's are jointly co-

hosting a potluck dinner under our Sukkah on September 19th at 6:00 PM 

WHY: 

 We are welcoming congregants from both faith houses to our Sukkah to share a meal 

together and to celebrate our  bond and enhance our relationship. 

 We are celebrating our common heritage in this harvest holiday of the season. 

WHEN AND WHERE: 

 Thursday, September 19th at 6 PM in the Sukkah at PTBE  

      Peninsula Temple Beth El  is located at 1700 Alameda de las Pulgas in San Mateo 

DETAILS: 

 Rabbi Callie Schulman will lead us in a celebration of this harvest holiday. 

 We are requesting that congregants from both faith houses bring a potluck dish of their 

choice. 

 Bring only vegetarian dishes to share. 

 So we can plan accordingly, please RSVP for PTBE participants to 

(judymiller4@comcast.net) and for St Bart's participants ( mom_shea@yahoo.com) 


